
     TOWN OF PITTSFIELD 
CEMETERY TRUSTEES 

Pittsfield Town Hall 
85 Main Street 

Pittsfield, NH 03263 
 

Minutes of the Cemetery Trustees – Monday, July 10, 2023 
Members present: Cedric Dustin, Pat Heffernan, and Cara Marston 
Meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. at the Pittsfield Town Hall. 
 
New Business: 
1. Right to Inter certificates – the Trustees signed these right to inter certificates: 

a. Section E, Lot E-16 – Letendre 
b. Section E, Lot I-2 – Hackett 

2. 2023 Request from Rotary for Balloon Rally – the Rotary asked for the use of Thyng Memorial 
area of Floral Park for the helicopter landing & Sunday morning yoga. There have been no 
complaints or concerns received in the past. The Trustees agreed to their use again for this 
year. 

3. Stone damage – Perry Brothers has repaired a few stones from last year, from the previous 
landscaping contractor. There are still a few more on the list, from the 2022 Balloon Rally and 
the Brock monument in the old section. 

4. Arborist contract – the arborist Caleb Rowell sent over a contract for services for pruning of 
the Linden trees along the High Street fence and some of the mature maple trees for work that 
the Trustees had approved last fall. Cara signed the contract. 

5. Regulations – the Trustees will look into wording in other towns’ regulations that addresses 
liability for damage done to gravestones. 
 

No other business was conducted. 
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